
Genesee Riding & Driving Club 
Area 1 Championships & Horse Trials 
August 19 & 20, 2023 
 

Dear Prospective Sponsor or Vendor, 

This year, the Genesee Valley Riding & Driving Club will not only run our wonderful August Horse Trials, 
but we will also host the United States Eventing Association’s Area 1 Championships!  This year’s event will 
take place August 19 & 20 at the lovely Hideaway Farms and Fox Run Farm in Geneseo, NY.  Genesee 
Valley is truly the heart of NY horse country with a rich equestrian history and beautiful, scenic cross-country 
courses. 

We are anticipating over 200 riders, from all over the Northeast, will join us to contest the championship and 
horse trials divisions!  This event attracts more than 120 dedicated volunteers, officials and staff to support 
the mechanisms of such a large event. 

As competitors, spectators, trainers, and supporters converge for the Area 1 Championships, they bring 
support to area businesses and friends.  In order to host an event of this caliber, with exciting and dynamic 
courses, a variety of social gatherings, and exceptional attention to detail – we rely on the support of people 
and organizations like you!  Your support as a sponsor directly influences the ability of our not-for-profit club 
to execute a regionally relevant, championship event!  We will concurrently be running the GVRDC August 
Horse Trials divisions for even more brand awareness. 

We’d like to work with you to put your brand in front of a passionate and committed audience.  Your brand 
will reach our complete contingent of competitors, volunteers, spectators and officials.  Working with our 
social channels and web presence, commemorative show program and the addition of many opportunities to 
network on site during the event, we know you will benefit from this engaging opportunity.  We have 
developed a range of sponsorship opportunities and we welcome all levels of sponsor and vendor 
participation. 

Sponsorship and advertising fees for the GVRDC Horse Trials and Area 1 Championships are tax-deductible.  
Included in this packet, you will find detailed information on a variety of sponsorship and advertising 
opportunities.  There are many ways to be involved – and, if you don’t see something that speaks to you, we’d 
be delighted to create a custom package that aligns with your marketing goals. 

 

We are looking forward to making plans with you, 

 

David Chugg, GVRDC President 
(585)746-8055; sponsors@gvrdc.org 
 
Liz Johnson, Sponsorship Chair 
(774)217-0302; sponsors@gvrdc.org  
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